
 

 
Dear parents, grandparents and guardians, 
 
You are invited to our Book Fair! 
 
The Book Fair is coming to our school very soon. It’s the perfect opportunity for you 
and your child to explore a galaxy of great books … and rocket into reading! 
 
 

      Come and join us! 
 

 

WHEN:   
 

 
 
 
WHERE: 

 

 
 
 

    
 

 
 
 
The book range is truly out of this world! There are over 200 titles for you and your 
child to browse through, and with prices starting from only £2.99, there’s sure to be a 
book for everyone to enjoy! Don’t forget that every book you buy can help to get 
FREE BOOKS for our school! 
 
Can’t make it to our Book Fair? Visit bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/parents 
to find out about Book Fair Gift Vouchers – the safe, secure way to 
ensure your child gets the books they really want. 
 
I hope to see you soon at our special reading event! 
 

Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 

Book Fair Organiser 
 

 


